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Clarification

	Last week's story about Citizens Against the Melville Pit (CAMP) getting ready to take their case to the Ontario Municipal Board

contained a small inaccuracy.

The story stated Ecojustice is offering its services to CAMP pro-bono. In fact it was offering its services, but not currently.

We apologize for any misunderstanding.
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